
From: Fernando Lamanna
To: Clerks
Subject: FW: BESS
Date: November 27, 2023 1:05:09 PM

 
 

From: Samantha Houston  
Sent: Monday, November 27, 2023 12:46 PM
To: Council <council@brock.ca>
Subject: BESS
 
HI there, 
 
hoping it is not too late to write regarding my concerns on the proposed battery
energy storage system. 
 
There is already too much being imposed on small town Beaverton, firstly with the Supportive
Housing Project and limited resources to support it.To introduce a facility that can be highly
dangerous in a town that does not have the emergency services to protect the residents should
something terrible occur is reckless and ill thought out. 
 
Voicing my opinion AGAINST this proposal. 
 
Thank you, 

Samantha Houston
Client Services Manager - Virtual Pharmacy
TELUS Health




